
St Peter’s Bonfire and Firework Spectacular 

 

Saturday 8th November 2014 - 4.30pm 
 

Mums, Dads, Grandparents and kids, friends and family......... 
 

This year’s annual bonfire and firework extravaganza will be held on the 
8th November so please mark it on the calendar. Gates will open at 

4.30pm and we will be lighting the bonfire at 5.30pm with the firework 
display shortly after! 

 
Please bring the family down to watch the display and come down early 
for a burger, hot dog or baked potatoes. Alan’s famous paella will also 

be available but my advice would be to get down early! 
 

Cold drinks, Tea, coffee and hot chocolate will all be there to quench 
your thirst 

 
Remember to bring your pocket money as there will plenty of glow sticks 

and sweets 
 

If you could make some tiffen or simply bring some cakes along to 
school on Friday or on the day of the display, it would be greatly 

appreciated. All money raised through tickets and food goes directly to 
your children and their well-being/ education, so please support the 

event. 
 

Please make the effort to come and support the school in continuing its 
tradition of offering our children an excellent and diverse education. 

 
 
 

Looking forward to seeing you on the night!! 
 

The Fundraising Committee 

 


